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Item 8.4 
PRIMARY CARE COMMISSIONING COMMITTEE 

MEETING HELD ON FEBRUARY 25TH 2022 
CHAIR’S UPDATE REPORT  

 
Part One 

 
INTRODUCTION 
 
This is the Chair’s report to the Clinical Commissioning Group Board following the 
February 2022 Primary Care Commissioning Committee. 

 
GOVERNANCE 
 
The Committee received an update on progress in the development of governance 
arrangements for primary medical care services within the new Integrated Care System 
(ICS) from July 2022. 
 
STRATEGY 
 
The Committee considered a request from Sydenham Group Practice for a list closure and 
approved a closure of 12 months. The Committee received an update on PCN 
configuration and supported continuation of PCN Lead Nurse, Lead Clinical Pharmacist 
and BI Lead roles. 
 
 
SYSTEM DEVELOPMENT & IMPLEMENTATION 
 
The Committee received the risk register report and Primary Care Delegated Finance 
Report. The Committee received a report on repeat contraception and approved in 
principle a payment to CHCP in relation to associated prescribing costs. The Committee 
received a report on engagement with communities likely to require the support of 
interpretation and translation services 
 
 

 
Jason Stamp 
Chair, Primary Care Commissioning Committee  
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